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Report on One Day Orientation Program for New Faculty Members 

 

Title: One-day Orientation Program for newly joined Faculty Members  

Date:  28/06/2022 

Time: 10:30 AM to 5 PM 

Preamble: A one-day Orientation Program for newly joined Faculty has been organized on 

28/06/2022 at the Committee Room of Harcourt Butler Technical University, Kanpur  

Participant: A total of 40 new faculty members along with the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, 

All Deans (10), and other University Administrative and Technical officials. 

Description about the Program:  The Orientation Program started with the welcome 

address of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor and a self-introduction of all the new faculty 

members. All the administrative authorities including the Registrar, Finance Controller, 

Deans, Head of the Departments (HoDs), and Medical Officer were also present. Hon’ble 

Vice Chancellor motivated all the faculty members for quality research, and 

publications/patents. Various Deans of Schools introduced themselves and briefed them 

about the functions of their respective offices. Dean, Research and Development (R &D) 

elaborated on various research facilities in the University and also emphasized on high 

quality (SCI journals) of publications/patents and assure full cooperation from the University 

related to any R&D activity. Senior authorities also motivated new faculty members to 

submit Research projects to various agencies such as DST, SERB, CSIR, UP-CST, etc.  The 

Dean, of Students Welfare (DSW), discussed various student activities going on in the 

university. All of them expected new faculty members to take the various responsibilities 

like wardens, USAC convenors, Associate Deans, etc. To get more exposure, it is advised 

that all the Faculty members are inducted in Self Study Report (SSR) preparations in 

different NAAC Criteria. Registrar, HBTU apprised the new faculty members about various 

welfare schemes available in the University for the faculty members including housing, GPF-

cum-Gratuity-cum-Pension Scheme, National Pension Scheme (NPS) different types of 

leaves such as Casual leave (CL), special CL, duty leave, Maternity benefits, and child care 

for female faculty members. 

In the end, all the new faculty members committed Hon’ble Vice Chancellor that they will 

always work towards the betterment of the University to the best of their capabilities. They 

ensured to do quality research in multidisciplinary areas and also work towards social 

upliftment.  

Photographs of the sessions: 

 

 



 

     

 

 

 

 


